
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Confirm Appointments to Park Board 
 
DATE: March 31, 2017 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
City Council voted to reestablish the Park Board at its January 17, 2017 meeting.  It was 
initially discussed to have the board consist of two Council members and 2 residents. At 
the March 21 workshop meeting, it was a consensus of Council that the board could 
have more than two resident positions.   
 
Four residents have submitted applications and Mayor Robinson is requesting 
confirmation of his appointment of Matt Montgomery, Steven Nordin, Glenn Schulz and 
Chuck Widholm.   
 
The two Council reps appointed are Council members LeRoy McCusker and Ken 
Carpenter.  The Public Works Department will provide a staff liaison to the board.   
 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Confirm Mayor Robinson’s appointments of Matt Montgomery, Steven Nordin, Glenn 
Schulz and Chuck Widholm to the Park Board with Council representatives LeRoy 
McCusker and Ken Carpenter- public works department to provide staff liaison. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  N/A 

 


